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-----Original Message----- 
 Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2002 10:34 AM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: Adopt the clean energy proposal-PLEASE! 

Dear Mr, Wright, 

This letter is intended to strongly  urge you and BPA to adopt the clean energy 

proposal. 

BPA has an opportunity to become a leader in developing an energy plan that 

will be pro business, protect workers, as well as consumers and the environment. 

All this while providing affordable and cost effective energy. The Clean Energy 

Proposal will protect public health, provides price stability, and is the 

environmentally responsible way to go. 

It will reduce fossil fuel consumption-thus reducing emissions, contributing to 

cleaner air and water. Additionally, it reduces oil consumption and benefits 

endangered species by protecting their habitat.  

BPA has an opportunity to largely contribute to these issues, while enriching rural 

economies by creating additional jobs. Mr. Wright, please do the right thing, 

make the adoption of the clean energy proposal a goal of yours, and and help in 

fostering its adoption. Thank you in advance, your support on this is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Kurt Geist 

PO Box 3 

Welches, OR 97067 


